
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

PUNCTUALITY  & A TTENDANCE  W INNERS   

Attendance Shield   

The winners of the shield for this week are:  

Sunshine, 1P and 5B  

 

Punctuality Cup   

 The winners of the Punctuality Cup this week are:  

Sunshine (99.1%) ,3K (97.4%) and 5B (99.7%)  

Whole School attendance for the week is:  94.2%  

Rainbow 89.6% Sunshine 96.8% 

1P 99.3% 1R 96% 

2G 92.1% 2C 96.6% 

3K 91.7% 3G 95.7% 

4K 91.9% 4B 94.8% 

5B 97% 5H 93.8% 

6D 94.5% 6S 88.3% 

. Achieving Excellence Together . 
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ARTICLE 24  
You have the right to good quality health care and 
to clean water, nutritious food and a clean 
environment so that you can stay healthy. Rich 
countries should help poorer countries 
achieve this.  

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday parents 
were invited into  Early 
Years, to enjoy pirate 
themed activities with their children and gain an 
insight into how they learn. The day included an 
interactive pirate show where children and parents 
were invited to participate. The  day was filled 
with laughter and excitement!  

SUMMER FAI R 
Thank you and well done 
to all the parents who 
worked so hard over the 
past months to prepare 
and organise the summer 
fair.   

 

Thank you for all your support to the school and 
to Marian and Donnelly to ensure that the 
event was a success. 

The school gates re -open at 3.15pm. At the end of the 
day we ask that you wait outside for your childõs class to 
be dismissed by the teacher. Please inform the school if 

you are going to be late collecting your child to avoid any concerns or if someone new is 
picking them up.  
 
 

It is important that everyone understands that while we are happy to help in an emergency, 
parent/carers cannot assume that it is acceptable to turn up late without notifying the 
school. Everyone will be expected to adhere to this policy to help with safeguarding your 
child. If we are unable to contact parent/carers of children left late, we will need to contact Social 
Services.  We thank you for your continued cooperation.  



 

 

 

A huge thank you to all the staff, parents and pupils for making our 
Edwardian Day such a success.  We had such a great day going back to 

the past and looking at school life in those times. We 
also had an extra special addition to our celebrations 
with two visitors who both attended the school just 
after the war.   

Valerie Osbourne was a pupil in the girls school from 
1946 and Martin Ridley attended the boys school in 
1953.  We had the pleasure of receiving  a special gift 
from Martin ð a framed vinyl record of a recording 

made in 1957.  

Martin  was one of 5 children who 
played treble recorder in the 
orchestra: ôYou can also hear violins, cellos, piano, drums as well 
as the lovely voices of the 1957 school choirõ.  

As a school we have always believed in the schoolõs commitment 
to music ,but, we had no idea it reached back so far and to such a 
high level. The recording was purchased by Mr Ridleyõs parents 
and he thinks it is one of only 200 that were pressed.  


